LBC delays Red Dog decision by one week

by Jim Benedetto
Tundra Times Editor

The Local Boundary Commission
has delayed for one week its decision
on whether to detach 2.1 million acres
from the North Slope Borough in favor
of a Kotzebue-based borough which
has yet to be formed.

Commissioners announced that they
will meet in Juneau on January 18 in
order to further consider the
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The five commissioners met in Fair-
banks, ending a week of regional
meetings in Anchorage, Noatak,
Kotzebue, Point Hope and Barrow,
where testimony was heard from local
residents, some opposed to and some
in favor of the detachment.

The voters of the North Slope
Borough rejected a ballot resolution on
October 1 which would have authoriz-
ed Mayor Ahmaogak and his staff to
negotiate the terms under which the
’Imr:?lgh would voluntarily detach the
and.

(Continued on Page Five)

Elders at the Local Boundary Commission hearings in Barrow spoke to the commissioners in Inupiaq on the propos-

ed detachment of Red Dog lands from the NSB. Interpreters were provided.
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don Harrison, who a report

nts in the
Red Dog detachment proposal includ-

Wilson Condon, a former state at-
general now in private practice,

ubini.

Dog mine is one of the
deposits of lead and

zinc in the world, with rich deposits

of other minerals as well. Although the

land is under the legal and taxing
jurisdiction of the North Slope
Borough, it is within the corporate
ies of the NANA Regional
Corporation.
At issue is the $3 million in yearly

approves ,

must reach the Legislature by January
22 in order to take affect this year. If
the Legislature takes no action, the
commission’s action is official.




